From:

Sent: 14 April 2022 19:34
To: Miriam Baptist
Subject: RE: 2021/5437/P - 36 Camden Square, NW1 9XA

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Miriam
| have just heard from my CAAC assessor who writes

{ have now had a look at the revised drawings and am happy to concur with the planning officer's assessment: The
bulk of the side extension has been drastically reduced, so all main causes for our objection

e inappropriate bulk and height of the extension,

o visual closing of the gaps between the houses and obstructing the views into the rear gardens,

s inoppropriate size of new window openings in relation to the main windows in the front facade

e and light pollution and overshadowing
have successfully been dealt with.

On the basis of the above, as represented in the revised drawings, | confirm that we are happy to withdraw our
objection to the proposed development.

Have a good Easter
With best wishes

David

David Blagbrough
Chair
Camden Square CAAC







